
From: Jess Joss <M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14 (1)>  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 10:16 AM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Cc: linda joss <M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14 (1)> Jess Joss <M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14 (1)> 
Subject: 

Dear Committee members, 

Good Monday to you. 

I was shocked to see that the map “Columbus Land Use and Road Plan”, Schedule “A” 
to Attachment 5 of Report ED-23-117 (page 157 0f the PDF), locates a Storm Water 
Facility on our property located at  Columbus Road West.  

Neither my mother nor I have not been consulted about a water retention pond being 
located on our property and find this a very high-handed tactic.  We are most opposed 
to this project on our lands, and strongly object to the complete lack communication, 
and respect for homeowners, underlying it.  

We are aware of other residents and landowners in Columbus whose lands have also 
been designated for use as a Storm Water Facility without their consent, and without 
consultation in any form. Appalling. 

The Committee should be aware that neither the City staff nor the developers have 
sought the permission of the owners of the private lands which are proposed to be used 
for water retention ponds in Columbus. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter, and your tour help resolving these concerns 
expeditiously.  

Thank you. 
Jess Joss and Linda Joss 
<M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14 (1)> 
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